BRANT SENIOR CITIZENS’ ORGANIZATION
Wednesday, July 5, 2023 Minutes

Call to Order: President DeLong called the meeting to order at 12:05 as we are waiting for the hamburgers and hot dogs to finish cooking. 

Prayers were said for: Lenny Pero, Lorraine Dunkel

Celebrating birthdays this month: Carrie Andolina, Jo Battaglia, Verna Bogdan, Yvonne Heller, Sheila Rauker, Janice Ross, Meg Pantera

50/50 Winners: Janet Bowman, Jo Battaglia, Joe Ostrowski, Nancy Henry, Free Lunch: Sheila Rauker Gifts: Margie Pero & Diane Czyz

Roll Call: 28 Seniors are present

Secretary’s Report: Secretary Ostrowski read the Minutes. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Janice Ross and seconded by Tish Brady. Approved.

Treasurers: Diane Czyz reported that we have in our Operating Account: $1454.89
and in our Travel Account: $4630.26

New Gas Grill: It was suggested that we get a new grill since they were having problems with the one we have. The secretary will write a letter to Legislator John Mills. 

Trips: 
Wednesday, July 26: The Chicago Speakeasy: We are going to The Station Dinner Theatre in Erie PA. We have a family style lunch during the show. We then go to Presque Isle Downs Casino or Shopping at Millcreek Mall. We leave at 10am and return around 7:30pm. 

Monday, August 21: Lockport Locks: We will take a cruise on the Erie Canal. We will then have a Canalside Three Entrée Lunch Buffet. Then it’s off to Herschell Carrousel Factory Museum for a tour and a carrousel ride. On the way home we will stop at Platter’s Chocolate Factory. We will leave at 8am and return about 5:30pm.

Marge mentioned that some upcoming trips might be going to the Merry-Go-Round Theatre in the Auburn area in September and going to see the leaves in October. 

Sharon Catalano mentioned that our picnic is next month – August 2nd. If you are planning on attending, please be sure to let Sharon know so she can give the count to 3Star. 

Joe Ostrowski made a motion to ask the town for our 2nd installment, seconded by Sharon Catalano. Carried.

Lynda Ostrowski invited everyone to Holy Cross in Farnham for the Garden Services held every Wednesday Night at 7pm. Please bring a chair and enjoy some songs, reflective time, prayers and top it off with some ice cream!

[bookmark: _Hlk139464361]A question was raised about garbage pickup this week. The secretary stated that garbage pickup will be delayed 1 day this week.

Sharon Catalano asked about the electronic pickup. She said she didn’t see any posts that it was cancelled. Janice Ross mentioned that the cost is very expensive so they will only hold electronic waste a few times a year. No other date has been scheduled. It was suggested to check the town website – brantny.com, attend the Town Board meetings held on the 2nd Tuesday of each month or call the town hall for information. 

Adjournment: Janet Bowman motioned to adjourn the meeting and seconded by  everyone. Carried.

Respectfully Submitted
Lynda Ostrowski
Secretary
